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Hi as | see it these government submissions are certainly not named properly..  As | have
successfully bred for 50 years my homely pets who never ever have been in cages and live on
large properties. The word PUPPY FARMS as | see it are many poor dogs locked in cages just
for the purpose of breeding as which greyhounds would be but still okay to breed them to
mostly be put down if aren’t fast enough ect. Over the 50 years | have seen all these different
little pups imported into WA to the pet shops and most had to be coming from those sort of
places. All of the sudden if people that r going to bring new laws in seem tobe going to stamp
out beautiful family pets from leading a normal maternal life . A lot of people would not know
how much our canine friends luv looking after baby puppies. The general public in Perth are
all aware it they are bringing a puppy into their family to look for reputable breeders.

All this has stemmed from pups being imported from interstate of which could easily be

stamped out.
| feel by bringing in laws as such will be pushing acquiring a special family pet into the black
market and make them very very expensive for families to afford. Also it seems to be going to

encourage that they can only be bred in a kennel environment which | certainly don’t agree
with.

Looking forward to hearing if my submission has meant anything .
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